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Comité de Liaison des Géometres Européens

The President

3rd January 2006

The Royal Military Academy
Avenue de Renaissance 30
1000 Bruxelles

Att. Commander, General Singelé

Subject: CLGE Seminar DEC 01-02 2005

Dear General Singele,

On behalf of CLGE | want to express my gratitude for the warm and positive support from
The Royal Military Academy.

The surroundings, the Facilities and the positive assistance from your staff made a great
impression on the Participants from 19 countries and | have received numerous mails showing
this.

During the handover ceremony of the “Bornes the Cristal 2005” and the dinner on Thursday
evening, | had the opportunity and the honour to meet your Academic deputy, Colonel Jean
Marsia and — being Major-R myself — we had interesting talks about the development of the
military situation in the last years.

For the participants and me we carried home a great experience of Belgian hospitality and
efficiency and thereby opening up for further activities in Bruxelles.

I hope to be able to visit your fine Royal Military Academy again and remain respectfully

yours,

Henning Elmstroem
Président CLGE

Henning Elmstroem (Denmark) President
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